
 

 
 
 
 
October 15, 2024 

 
 
Henderson County Schools 
1805 Second Street 
Henderson, KY 42420 
 

 
RE: Bid Results – Henderson County Schools 

Wastewater Systems – Spottsville, Cairo and Niagara 
Elementary Schools REBID 

 RBS Y21046 
                Letter of Recommendation 
 
Dr. Bob Lawson,  
As you know bids were received on October 15, 2024, for the REBID of the Henderson 
County Schools Spottsville, Cairo and Niagara Wastewater Systems. The only bid 
submitted was from M. Bowling Inc. with a base bid amount of $2,575,000.00 and 
Alternate #1 reduction amount of $175,000.00. 
 
RBS is of the opinion that the Henderson County Schools should enter into a contract 
with M. Bowling Inc. for their $2,400,000.00 total bid. RBS is negotiating with the 
contractor to reduce the amount of the cost.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office.  
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
RBS DESIGN GROUP, P.S.C. 
 

 
Craig Thomas, Architect 


